
 

CLOSING SOON - NETBALL REGISTRATIONS 

  

We are fast approaching the start of the 2020 Netball Season and are looking forward to 

another amazing year. The Sacred Heart Mosman Sports Club website provides all the 

information you need to prepare for the new season: www.shmsportsclub.org.au 

 

NB. Netball registrations for all players close on Friday 14th February.  

 

Years 2 & 3 NetSetGo: 

https://netball.resultsvault.com/common/pages/reg/welcome.aspx?type=6&id=86232&entityid=43240 

 

Years 4, 5 & 6 Juniors: 

https://netball.resultsvault.com/common/pages/reg/welcome.aspx?type=1&id=21930&entityid=43240 

  

BREAKING NEWS - BOYS CAN PLAY TOO 

 

We are very excited to invite our Years 2 and 3 boys to join NetSetGo netball as part of a mixed 

team. Games are played in Willoughby on a Sunday morning. Please see the SHM Sports Club 

website for more information about training and game times: www.shmsportsclub.org.au 

  

PARENT INFORMATION NIGHT 

 

A parent information session will be held at school at 6.30pm on Monday 9th March. We would 

love to see ALL our netball parents - come and buy a uniform, and learn about grading, player 

rotation, umpiring and more.  
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